

 
 
 
 
 
 


DAPP #1
 Canine Distemper
Vaccine: Distemper

(CDV), Canine
Adenovirus Type 2
(CAV2) , Canine

Parainfluenza (CPIV),
Canine Parvovirus

(CPV, canine
Parvovirus type 2C

(CPV2c) 
Booster in  3-4

weeks



Intestinal Parasite
Screening-Fecal

testing for intestinal
parasites.  Deworm

as needed.



Heartworm/ Flea
and Tick

Prevention- Start on
oral prevention to

continue monthly for
the life of your dog
based on weight.












DAPP #2
 Canine Distemper
Vaccine: Distemper

(CDV), Canine
Adenovirus Type 2
(CAV2) , Canine

Parainfluenza (CPIV),
Canine Parvovirus

(CPV, canine
Parvovirus type 2C

(CPV2c) 
Booster in 3-4

weeks



Bordetella Oral

Vaccine- Booster
in 1 year



 Heartworm/ Flea

and Tick Prevention-
Continue monthly for
the life of your dog
based on weight.




















DAPP #3

 Canine Distemper
Vaccine: Distemper

(CDV), Canine
Adenovirus Type 2
(CAV2) , Canine

Parainfluenza (CPIV),
Canine Parvovirus

(CPV, canine
Parvovirus type 2C

(CPV2c) 
Booster in 1 year






Influenza Vaccine #1-
CIV H3N2/H3N8 

Booster in 3-4
weeks



Heartworm/ Flea

and Tick Prevention-
Continue monthly for
the life of your dog
based on weight.
















Rabies Vaccine
* Booster in 1 year



Influenza Vaccine #2-

CIV H3N2/H3N8 

Booster in 1 year





Heartworm/ Flea and
Tick Prevention-

Continue monthly for
the life of your dog
based on weight.



































Lyme Vaccine #1 
Booster in 3-4

Weeks



Leptospirosis

Vaccine #1
Booster in 3-4

weeks



Heartworm/ Flea
and Tick

Prevention-
Continue monthly
for the life of your

dog based on
weight
































Lyme Vaccine #2 
Booster in 1 year



Leptospirosis

Vaccine #2
Booster in 1 Year



Heartworm/ Flea

and Tick
Prevention-

Continue monthly for
the life of your dog
based on weight.






































Annual Exam



DAPP Vaccine
Booster in 1 year and

then 3 years
thereafter




Rabies Vaccine
* Booster every 3

years



Bordetella Oral
Vaccine- Booster

Yearly



Leptospirosis
Vaccine- Booster

Yearly



Influenza Vaccine-
Booster Yearly



Intestinal Parasite
Screening- Test a
fecal sample yearly

for intestinal
parasites




Proheart  12-
Injection for
Heartworms-
Continue with

Flea/tick prevention
all year

Puppy Vaccine Schedule
Please note:  Your puppy's vaccine schedule will be personalized to meet his or her specific needs.  Your doctor may suggest staggering

vaccines for individual reasons.

 6-8 WEEKS  9-11 WEEKS 13-15  WEEKS 16-18  WEEKS 18-20 WEEKS 21-23 WEEKS 1  YEAR


